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Ashleigh E Schoch

From: Hilary Harland 
Sent: Thursday, 31 March 2022 5:32 PM
To: CHA_Review
Subject: Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Decision Rights 

EXTERNAL SENDER: This email originated from outside the organisation. Please be vigilant with any external email you 
receive and use caution before responding. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and 
know the content can be trusted. 
 
Dear Queensland Government Planning Minister, 
 
I am saddened to hear that our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander traditional owners have been severely ignored when 
important decisions were being made concerning mining leases and long term water rights. 
 
I find this corruption despicable and not in the long term interest or benefit of Australia and australians. 
 
Lets get our priorities in order and make it mandatory that our first nations people be consulted and included in our teams 
of decision makers on all important  matters in this country. The collective wisdom will help decide the best outcome for 
the long term future and environmental protection of our wonderful and precious land and sea  areas Kind Regards Hilary 
Harland 




